
          
           

        
           
          
   

           
         

         
          

           
     

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

Centralia S.S.#14 was located at 148 Melbourne St where it was 
initially tendered for bid in October of 1907, and was opened to 
students in early 1908 at a cost of $2138.56. 
School enrollment grew to 12 by 1941, with majority of the students 
coming from the Centralia Airforce Base. By 1960 there were 46 
students in eight grades. 
The first teacher was Miss Swan, receiving $200 for the school year. 
S.S.#14 was closed in 1966 when the Stephen Central Public
School was built to accommodate all of Stephen Township students.
In 1970 the school house was transitioned into a community centre
space on the upper level and included a library in the basement.
The structure was demolished in 2021.
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